

Ascension Medical Group

Aug 24, 2023

Dear Sir or Madam:

My name is Dr. Armando Sanchez and I a medical physician in the United States. I am honored to be named as a candidate for the position of Chair of the Medical and Anti-Doping Committee for the World Boxing International Federation. I thank you for the attention.

My national federation has honored me by naming me as a candidate for the above mentioned position. I have been a member in good standing with USA Boxing for the past 29 years and I have served as a chairperson for the medical committee for the past 10 years. Throughout this time I have acquired a vast amount of medical knowledge in the sport of Olympic Style Boxing and I have also been able to share this knowledge with other ringside physicians. I have helped conduct medical symposiums at the national level in an effort to recruit more ringside physicians and to expand their medical knowledge of the sport also. I also conducted a virtual symposium with Jamaica during the pandemic. If elected, I will expand these medical symposiums to other federations at the international level.

My goal has always been to hold the highest standards of safety for this sport that I so love. During international tournaments, I have held brief medical seminars for the referees and judges assigned to those events. If elected, I will establish a medical committee to further strive to keep and improve on all safety guidelines in our sport. My goal will always be to establish certification courses for ringside physicians in order to keep the highest medical standards in our sport.

My curriculum vitae, which is included with this letter includes the large amount of experience as a ringside physician that I have acquired at the international level. I am also fluent in both English and Spanish therefore facilitating my communication skills. In the past I have been certified as an ITO by other governing bodies and have participated in international events of the highest level. I have been nominated by my national federation because they see potential in me as well as a lot of enthusiasm to further improve our sport.

I thank you in advance for your time and consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

With kind regards.

Dr Armando Sanchez

Gateway Medical Clinic 801 S 70th Street West Allis, WI 53214